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CISKEI GOVERNMENT 

SUBMISSION TO CODESA WORKING GROUP 4/3 

LAND TRANSFERS MORATORIUM 

Ciskei Government position is that all "new" land transfers 
should be subject of the proposed morotorium, 

Ciskei proposes further that existing transfers should be 
honoured. Attached hereto is memorandum outlining Ciskei's past 
claims. 

  
  

     



CISKEI GOVERNMENT 

SUBMISSION TO CODESA WORKING GROUP 4/3 

LAND MORATORIUM 

It is agreed that a land moratorium be applied to the 
transfer of new land area to TBVC states. 

No moratorium should be applied to the transfer of land 

areas to individual communities who have been promised 
compensatory land by the RSA and who have not as yet 

received the land promised. This might not necessarily 

involve extension of borders. 

In Ciskei there are a number of land issues which fall into 

(para 2 above) and full details have been supplied to Sub- 

Group 3. 

These matters should be brought to the immediate attention 

of the South African Government. 
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